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Summer 2022 
 

Dear _____________, 
 
This summer I will be going to Michiana Christian Camp to serve as a member of the Summer Staff team.  
M.C.C. exists to provide summer camp to over 800 youth of all ages, with the goal of sharing the Good 
News with each of them. 
 
My responsibilities will include cleaning & maintaining the facilities, kitchen work, food preparation & 
hosting, working in the canteen, and at all times just being a friend to the campers.  My goal is that these 
children might see a glimpse of Jesus, and of hope, as I serve them.  I believe that God has opened this door 
for me and I am praying that He will use me mightily in this great ministry opportunity.  Jesus taught that 
whatever we do for the least, we do it for Him (Matt. 25:40). 
 
How can you help me?  Please pray for me and the other Summer Staff members as we prepare and as God 
prepares us for the work at M.C.C. 
 
Also, would it be possible for you to provide some financial support?  The money I raise will go to help 
cover my college tuition for the next school year.  My goal is to find 20 supporters who will give $10 a 
week between June 3rd through August 8th.  If you cannot support me for the full amount, a one time gift 
will also be much appreciated.  All checks are to be made payable to Michiana Christian Camp.  Please 
write “Student Missionary Program” in the memo section of your check.  You may also use the DONATE 
button on the camp website (www.michianacamp.org) and put my name in the comment section. 
 
A response card is included for those willing to commit.  Please fill it out and send it with your gift to 
M.C.C. with my name on it so they know where to apply it.  If you are not able to give financially, please do 
not feel guilty. Your prayer support means a lot and I am confident that God will provide the necessary 
funds. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the  Camp at (269)683-4403.  Thank you for your consideration and 
prayer support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
YOUR NAME 


